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Appointment to Standards Committee  
 
A full member vacancy and substitute member vacancy currently exist on the 
Standards Committee. In line with the political balance of the Council the vacancies 
should be filled by Conservative Group Members.  
 
The following nominations have been received:- 
 

Standards Committee (1 Vacancy) 
 
Full member nomination:- Councillor Sherris 
Substitute member nomination:- Councillor Laing 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED that the above nominations be considered. 


